
 521 PROJECT UPDATE MARCH 22,2018 

The parishioners of St Anne and St Jude Roman Catholic Church are ready to build 
a new church on our 521 properties where we can all worship together in one 
facility. Our new church will reflect the history and character of all peoples of our 
Catholic Community. 

In January 2018, The St Anne and St Jude Parish Council and Finance Council 
voted unanimously to move forward with this building project. 

On February 28,2018, The Bishop approved our request to move forward with our 
new church building project on our 521 properties. 

With parishioner input, a Steering Committee and a Church Design Committee 
were formed, and a Fundraising Committee is in the process of being formed.  

Mark Crabbe and Andrew Williams are Co-Chairs of the Steering Committee, Joey 
Duggan is Chair of the Church Design Committee, and Mark Mossell is Chair of the 
Fundraising Committee.  

The Steering Committee and Church Design Committee have meet on several 
occasions, including with Jay Seth and Scott Bell to review information from the 
building process up until now. In addition, we meet earlier this week with the 
Charleston Diocese BRAC for a site review. 

This is an exciting time for the parishioners of St Anne and St Jude Roman Catholic 
Church. We appreciate your support and prayers, and your input is always 
welcome.  

You can directly contact Mark Crabbe by cell phone 803 840-1359, or by email at 
mmcrabbe@yahoo.com.  

You can directly contact Andrew Williams by cell phone at 803 968-9181, or by 
email at wiscan62@sc.rr.com 
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